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Dear Parents/Carers,

                                 We are planning on taking the Year 5/6 children to visit St Chad’s Church in Poulton to complete our RE topic on Christianity. This visit is taking place on Friday 24th May 2019. We will be walking from school to the church at 9.30am and returning in time for lunch at approximately 12.15pm.

Children need to wear school uniform and sensible shoes and we ask that they also bring a waterproof coat, sunhat and water bottle.

If you have any concerns or questions about this visit please let us know.

Many thanks,

Year 5/6 Team

